
Math:
These weeks we will complete  Unit 4: Place Value and Measurement. Study guides 
were sent home today and due on Wednesday. Our test will be on Wednesday. 
Lessons this week include: 
• How long is a centimeter and measuring in centimeters(Homelink 4.10)
• Exploring matching facts with strategies,  measuring paths, and exploring with 

arrays(Homelink 4.11)
We will begin on unit 5  Addition and Subtraction on Thursday. Lessons this week 
include:
• Adding 2 digit numbers mentally(Homelink 5.1)
• Using coins to buy things( Homelink 5.2)
Prodigy, MobyMax, and SumDog are fun and interactive apps to use at home! 
Reading:
This week we will continue in our unit on Amping Up our Reading Power. Lesson focuses 
will be about understanding literacy language and include:

Reading at just the right pace
• Recognizing Literacy Language
• Understanding Comparisons
• Noticing When Authors Play with Words
• Reading as a Writer: Focusing on Special Language

Science & Social Studies:
Students did an awesome job presenting their culture boxes!! It was so fun learning 
about each student’s culture. We will continue learning about culture this week. We 
will focus on holidays around the world with attention to countries where students 
shared their culture from.
Writing: 
This week we will continue in our Poetry writing unit. Lessons this week will focus on:

• Editing Poetry
• Searching for Honest, and Precise Words
• Patterning Through Repetition
• Poems are Moody
• Using Comparisons to Clarify Feelings and Ideas

Monday:
• Snack Cart $1
• Library Day

Tuesday:
• Snack Cart
• PTO Meeting

Wednesday:
• Early Dismissal @ 2:05

Thursday:

Friday:
• First Annual Used Book Sale- 50 cents 

a piece 
• Holiday Shop purchasing  for our class

Teacher Contact Info:

Amy_wise@nobl.k12.in.us

(317) 773-7060 ext. 20210

What’s Happening This Week:

Reminders:
• PTO Meeting is on Tuesday, December 10th at 7:00pm. 
• The holiday gift shop will be on December  13th . 
• We will make up November 19th on Monday, January 6th as an E-Learning Day. More information to come.
• PRE will be sponsoring our 1st Annual Used Book Sale on Friday, December 13th. All books will be 50 cents a piece. All 

money raised will be used to support activities in the media center, directly impacting our students!
• Any type of medicine, including cough drops, need to be turned into the nurse with your signed permission. Contact our 

school nurse with additional questions.  

Reminders continued:
• Students will still be going out to recess unless weather doesn’t permit. Please send students to school with appropriate 

weather attire including jackets, gloves, hats, scarves, etc.
• Winter Parties are at 1:30 on Friday, December 20th. Please contact mel_rose2@yahoo.com if you can help. You must have 

a level 3 background check on file. Please consider volunteering.

The Week at a Glance:

The Wise World
Week of: December 9-13, 2019
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